
LONDON BOROUGH OF LAMBETH

INCREASES IN ON-STREET PARKING CHARGES, FOR CASHLESS PARKING AND PERMITS, AND INCREASES
IN CHARGES IN OFF-STREET CAR PARKS 2024/25

[NOTE: This Notice is about increasing the charges for parking in on-street parking places for cashless parking and permit
holder parking and increasing charges for parking in the Council’s Car Parks in the London Borough of Lambeth.]

1. NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the Council of the London Borough of Lambeth (“the Council”) under sections 35C and
46A of the Road Traffic Regulation Act 1984 is increasing the charges for the use of on- street parking places for cashless
parking, permit holder parking and for the use of off-street car parks, in the London Borough of Lambeth. The new charges
will not apply in respect of permits to park on the Council’s housing estates.

2. The cashless charges for the use of the on-street parking places will be increased as follows:

7. If you have any enquiries concerning the charges described above, please contact Lambeth Parking Services by
email at: parkingfeesreview@lambeth.gov.uk.
8. The new charges will come into effect from 2 April 2024.
Dated 26 January 2024
Ben Stevens - Highway Network Manager


